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Ottawa,
June 25, 1940,

¥ajor Ee M. Watts,
Room 120, 319 Bay St.,
Toronto, Ont,

Tear }ajor vatts:

Thie is to thank you for your
letter of June #4the. Fo one can fail to be
interested in the efforts of men to qualify
themselves to help in this unprecedented crisis.
I singcerely trust the Government will find some way
of using servigces of the men who have taken the
Refresher Course.

Yours very truly,

Arthur iieighen,
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